
 

 

 

Date of Announcement:  26 February 2010 
Reference:    7/2010 
 
 
The following is a Company Announcement issued by Island Hotels Group Holdings p.l.c. pursuant to 
the Malta Financial Services Authority Listing Rule 8.7.23.  
 
 
Quote 
 
 
As announced by way of CA 6/2010, in a meeting held on 22 February 2010 the Board of Directors of 
Island Hotels Group Holdings p.l.c. approved the Company’s Audited Financial Statements for the 
period ended 31 October 2009. 
 
These audited accounts are available for viewing on the Island Hotels Group Holdings website 
http://www.ihghplc.com/ and at the company’s registered office at The Coastline, Salina Bay, Salina. 
 
 
 
Unquote 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 

 
_____________________ 
Kenneth Abela  
Company Secretary 
 

 


